
 
                                                                                

 

Chapter Communicator 
 

April 13, 2020 

 

Dear Connecticut Chapter Members, 
 
We know what you’re going through…, because we’re going through it with 
you.  You are not alone! 
 
Back in Management 101 we learned that to find the weak points in any system, 
you STRESS it.  This is our test, and because we are professionals, we may bend, 
but we will not break. 
 
Have faith in yourself and the teams you have built in your facilities and in your 
organizations.  We’ll get through this together! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your Connecticut Chapter Officers and Directors 
 
 
 
Welcome to our newest Connecticut Chapter Member: 
 

Sarah Lombardi 
 
If you know Sarah and see her at a College or other event, please make sure to go up 
to them and say, “Welcome to the College!” (with enthusiasm!!!). 
 
We wish to note our National Business Affiliate Members who are Connecticut Chapter 
Members and who support the College: 
 
Celtic Consulting LLC (EMERALD SPONSOR) 
PharmScript LLC 



 
Thank you all! 

 
The Connecticut Chapter gratefully acknowledges their Corporate Sponsors who have 

joined us for 2020 – 2021; we are expecting more to join us later. 
 

Gold – PROCARE LTC Pharmacy Services 
Silver – ProCaire 

Bronze – Acute Care Gases; MobilexUSA / US Laboratories; OptumCare CT; 
Pharmscript; Workers’ Compensation Trust 

 

Thank you all! Links to their website at www.ctachca.org/corporatesponsors.htm. 
 

Please encourage others to join us as Connecticut Chapter Corporate 
Sponsors!  Sponsorships are pro-rated for the rest of the FY ending 03/31/2021.  Please 
have interested parties contact Rick at 860-290-9424; rbrown@cahcf.org. Thanks. 

 
"The American College of Health Care Administrators…, Promoting 
Excellence In Long-term Care Leadership!"  
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